
Maria Massolo, who has been an active and much appreciated member of SAIIC, partici­
pating in the radio program and preparation of the newsletter, will be in the Islas Malvinas for the 
next year with her husband, Wayne Bernardson. All of us at SAIIC will miss her and look forward 
to the insights she will bring us next year from the perspective of the Malvinas. 

SAIIC welcomes the energy and ideas of volunteers. We are also in need of the following 
equipment: a computer, a typewriter, and a camera. All donations are tax deductible. If you can 
help, please call us at (415) 658-9395, 527-5687, or 452-1235, or write us. Thanks. 

Special thanks for production assistance on this newsletter to the American Friends Service 
Committee, Intertribal Friendship House, Peoples Translation Service, Leanna Wolfe, Miguel 
Cavallin, Antonia Luisa, Wes Huss, Bobsey Draper, Bill Coburn, and the SAIIC Committee: Pete 
Hammer, Peggy Lowry, Rayen Cayuqueo, Anna Lugo Stephenson, Maria Massolo, James Muneta, 
and Jo Tucker. This issue co-edited by Pete Hammer. 

NEWSLETTER 

Nilo Cayuqueo, SAIIC Coordinator 
Susan Lobo, Publications Editor 

To receive the SAIIC Newsletter for one year, and to remain on our mailing list, please send a 
donation of $6 for addresses in the United States, Mexico, and Canada or $8 for addresses elsewhere. 

WORKING COMMISSION REPORTS 
To order a copy of the Working Commission Reports: Second Conference of Indian Nations 

and Organizations of South America. Tiwanaku, Bolivia, published by SAIIC, 1984, please send 
a donation of $3. 

TAPES OF RADIO SHOW 
One hour tapes are now available of the SAIIC radio program "South and Central American 

Indian Update." Each program includes news, interviews, traditional music, and more. $8 each. 

ORDER FORM 

Newsletter subscription (See prices above) 

Working Commission Reports, $3 each 

Tapes of radio program, $8 each 

Number Cost 

Donations ____ _ 

Total enclosed ---'------
Name _________________________ _ 

Address ________________________ __ 

City, State, Zip ____________________ _ 

Please make out all checks, which are tax deductible, to American Friends 
Service Committee/SAIIC, and mail to South and Central American Indian 
Information Center, P.O. Box 7550, Berkeley, CA 94707, USA. 
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